To: Prof. Kaj Heydorn
From: JINR Dubna

Dear Professor Heydorn

Each year  the Joint Institute for Nuclear Research  (Dubna , Moscow Region) carries out a competition of scientific papers aiming to define the most interesting investigations of JINR employees. The procedure envisages the estimation of the submitted papers  by the most competent scientists in the given  field of research.

In view of this, I would like to ask you to review the paper @Athnospheric Deposits of Heavy Metals-Assessment Based on Analysis of Moss-Biomonitors:results of the 2015/2016 moss survey”< authors: V. Frontasyeva, Yu. Aleksiayenak, K. Vergel and all.

In case of agreement I ask you to forward your review before  20   January 2022 to the JINR Science Organization Department, 141980 Dubna, Moscow Region, JINR, Russia or  e-mail:tamara@jinr.ru.
Thank you very much for your cooperation. 
Marry Christmas and  Happy New Year !
Yours  sincerely,

Cheman of the Jury
JNR Vice-Director
S. Dmitriev
